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Hello Starlight Ranchers 
Hope you all are enjoying your summer and staying cool, I 
know it's been a busy season for the AC repair companies 
with all of the service trucks. For those that might have a 
issue and waiting on repair remember your rent pays for 
two clubhouses and two swimming pools so if you need to 
relax there is a library and TV in both clubhouses that you 
can sit back and relax along with staying cool or even Bingo 
and activities to enjoy with some of the other great 
residents that live in our community.  We as your HOA 
board have been working on the issues in our park that 
really need a lot of attention to keep it a wonderful place 
to call home. One of the biggest issues is people living here 
that are not authorized residence taking advantage of 
what we signed up for when we moved in here. There are 
rules that we agree and sign to when we move here that 
helps make it safe and a better place to live and we are 
working extremely hard to have management enforce 
those rules. There are far too many people residing here 
that lie to management when they are called out for not 
following those rules, so we are looking at other ways to 
get these problems addressed. One of those we are 
looking into is calling state representatives about voter 
fraud, since we have over 100 registered voter under 40 
years old here and it's against the rules for any residents 
under 40 to live here so they are not legal residents at the 
address listed on voter registration along with well over 
100 over 40 that are not listed as residents with 
management. With all of the voter fraud going on these 
days this is important to get this information to the state 
to, I'm sure the state would be very happy to get this 
information and help us clean up this problem that is 
running our community into the ground.  We just want our 
great residents to know we are going to do all we can to 
clean up the mess and get our community back on track. 
Hope everyone enjoys each day with which you are 
blessed and hope to see you soon. 

Curt 
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ALLWAYS RIDE WITH THE FLOW OF TRAFFIC 

ALWAYS STOP AT STOP SIGNS 
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READY FOR A SUMMER BINGE WATCH? 

  

 

 

A family friendly series of 8 

seasons. The story of a British 

family that moves to South Africa 

to establish a game reserve. Enjoy 

the story of the family that adapts 

to a new environment and the 

beauty of the country and the 

variety of animals encountered. 

A rating of 7.3/10 on IMDB 

 

 
 

 



August 2022 Page 4 
 

For advertising in the Newsletter, please TEXT Mary at 321-663-0507 

 

  

 



August 2022 Page 5 
 

For advertising in the Newsletter, please TEXT Mary at 321-663-0507 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

NAME BIRTHDAY ANNIV  

Barry Renn 1 
 Nazar Kollaian 2 
 Debbie Mrazek 5 
 Helen Bostock 6 
 Sal Peccaro 6 
 Laura Meroney 6 
 Adriana Nazar 7 
 Dawn Alexander 9 
 Gary Moreland 9 
 Joan Rowan 10 
 Hector Reaez 11 
 Donald Canfield 15 
 Victor Bouillon 18 
 Bob Hall 18 
 Jim Hall 18 
 Arnold Bruening 21 
 Generosa Roman 23 
 Stacy Kormylo 23 
 Mary Santana-Edge 27 
 Linda Van Meter 29 
 Jim Hall 30 
 Maria Torres 31 
 

   Carlos & Miriam 
Rodriguez 
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WHEN DRIVING TO RETRIEVE YOUR MAIL FROM THE 

MAILBOXES……PLEASE PARK IN MARKED SPACES AND DO 

NOT BLOCKE THE ENTRANCE TO THE BOXES. 

 

PARK ONLY IN DESIGNATED PARKING SPACES 

JUST A REMINDER ------ WHEN LEAVING THE FRONT CLUB 

HOUSE (NORTH PARKING LOT BY THE MAILBOXES) TO 

REENTER THE COMMUNITY >>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 

STARLIGHT RANCH MOBILE 

HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC. 

2925 Wild Horse Road, Orlando, FL 32822 

2022 OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 

Curt Delong – President 

407-616-3745 

Dawn Hughes – Vice President 

321-347-8837 

Mary Rivera –Secretary/Director 

321-663-0507 

Georgia Moffat – Treasurer/Director 

407-233-4053 

Estelle Deneumoustier – Director 

603-997-9559 

Albert Erdmann – Director 

407-362-5338 

Roger Hebert – Director 

407-592-3850 
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TWO STEPS FORWARD, ONE STEP BACK. 
Hello everyone, I hope you’re dealing with the hot and humid weather as best as you can. I feel bad for people who do 
not have A.C. or can't afford it. Now let us talk about the issues at Starlight, there are many. Illegal residents are one of 
the biggest problems here. They do not follow the rules, park anywhere they want, speed up and down our streets, etc. 
Georgia announced at the last board meeting that she spent hours researching this very problem. She found over two 
hundred registered voters who list Starlight Ranch as their mailing address but are not listed as Starlight residents. There 
is a lot more to that paper she read from. I asked for a copy so I could write about it and was told by Curt, I could not 
have it. Don’t we all need to know all the facts about this as legal resident of Starlight Ranch? Is anybody doing anything 
about it? All management has to do is drive through Starlight and you can see where multiple families live. Just look for 
the four to five cars parking on the lot, the grass and behind the house. Thanks to Georgia there is a list of names and 
addresses for management to use. Now let us talk about paying for non-existent trash pickups. We are paying for three 
and some weeks only get one. Animals have knocked cans down and the smell is terrible. No word from management on 
this issue. WHY? Now for some possible good news for all the residents who have complained to me about people 
driving across their lawn to park in the aprons. At an HOA board meeting I petitioned the board to make some rule 
changes and re-wording especially on those two issues. Board members told me there were no rules anywhere on the 
apron parking. I told them I would try to find it. I spent a few days going through papers and found it. My wife took a 
picture and sent it to Mary and she in turn sent it to Curt. Now that being said they drafted a rule change and got it to 
management. What happens to it after that and how long they drag their feet on this, is anybody’s guess. This is still a 
word of warning to residents who are parking in aprons sideways, they can still expect to get their cars towed. The 
current rules state, two vehicles per homesite, in the carport not in the aprons or on the grass, anywhere, even one tire. 
This new rule will cut down on the illegal residents, especially if they have nowhere to park. Now 
we must convince management to enforce it. 
Peace and Love 

 Barry Verenini 
 

WHEN EXITING THE COMMUNITY ON WILD HORSE 

THERE IS NO TURN LANE…..THERE IS ONLY A 

 

                                                         

 

 

2022-2023 
SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS 

AUGUST 10TH 
PLEASE WATCH 

FOR  
CHILDREN 
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Sheriff – Non-Emergency 407-836-4357 
Mosquito Control 407-254-9120 
Crime line 800-423-8477 
Narcotics Tip Line 407-521-2400 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT TELEPHONE NUMBERS  
Emergency Dial 911 
Non-Emerg Help & Information Dial 311 
United Way/Elder Services Dail 211 
Universal Towing 407-816-0102 
Orange Cty Animal Control 407-836-3111 

 

 

Starlight Ranch Office 

After hours/weekends 
407-273-3130 

407-770-7015 

Platinum Security 407-271-5747 
Platinum Security 6pm-6am 407-561-4218 
  

 


